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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 8 Curriculum Experience Day – The Sill    
  
At Studio West we are offering every young person an external trip to enrich their 
curriculum knowledge as well as enhance their personal development. Your child is 
invited to attend a trip to The Sill on either 22nd May or 23rd May depending on their 
tutor group. This is a fully funded trip so does not require any cost from yourself.   
 

• Students in tutor groups A-B will be attending on Thursday 22nd May 
• Students in tutor groups C-D will be attending on Friday 23rd May 

 
Students are required to attend school at the normal start time of 8.30am, once 
students are registered, they will travel to The Sill by coach, with members of our team 
present. Packed lunches will be provided. Students will then be returned to school by 
coach for their normal finish time of 3pm.  
 
Please note students are required to wear school uniform on the trip but can wear 
trainers as areas of the terrain at The Sill can be uneven. Please also ensure the 
students bring a coat as the majority of the day will be outside.  
 
During the trip, students will have the opportunity to explore The Sill on a guided walk 
and have a learning experience focussing on nature. This visit will support their learning 
in geography and provide a memorable educational experience. 
 
Should you wish to decline consent for the visit or any photographs to be taken at the 
event, please inform the school in writing or by telephone. Please also ensure that you 
have the most up to date contact information with school, if we require to contact you 
in the event of an emergency.   
 
We look forward to welcoming your child on the external trip.   
  
Kind regards   

 
 
 

Miss C Anderson  
Assistant Principal   
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